
 

 

 

 

September 2021 

 

COVID 12-15 Year Old School Based Immunisations 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

As you may be aware, it has now been recommended that the covid 19 vaccination is rolled out to all healthy 
12-15-year-olds. This vaccine will be given by Immunisation Team in Schools. We will be in contact very 
shortly with schools regarding scheduled dates.   

In the meantime, we would really appreciate if parents could complete the following short online survey, 
which will aid us in our planning.    

Please note this is not a consent process.  

We understand that parents/carers and children may have questions they want to ask and as a team we are 
available Monday to Friday to answer any queries on 0161 366 2139. 

Alternatively, you can access www.nhs.uk or www.gov.uk Covid 19 vaccination resources for children and 
young people.  

Link to complete survey; Click Here - School Nursing Covid Vaccine Survey 12-15yr olds 2021 

Yours sincerely, 

 St Damian’s RC Science College  

http://www.nhs.uk/
http://www.gov.uk/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.co.uk%2Fr%2FFGCSPKH&data=04%7C01%7Csn-immunisation%40tgh.nhs.uk%7C6787631c9e1c4cf0d47b08d97ced9d6c%7C5fefafe315cf4238ab5026e5ab7ba5ac%7C0%7C0%7C637678182253644800%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=oZACtKqJVPLzOijTY6UlNw6zCA%2FVejU1zvYPBpvMpNY%3D&reserved=0

